
August 30, 1933 

 

Miss Thelma Strauss,  

3415 Harrison, 

Kansas City, Missouri. 

 

Dear Thelma:- 

Your letter August 25th received. I would suggest you secure the endorsement of 

Jimmy Pendergast in the absence of Mr. T.J. Pendergast. I do not know just what can be 

done for you relative to your matter, but I will be glad to help in any way possible. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

SECRETARY TO GOVERNOR 


